
RFP 21-001 
First Addendum – October 5, 2021 

 

Treasury has determined that the Pre-Proposal Conference identified in the timeline for RFP 21-001, and 

scheduled to be held on October 20, 2021, will be conducted virtually in order to minimize risks of 

exposure to the COVID-19 virus. 

Potential Offerors should communicate their interest in participating in this Conference by emails sent 

to the Issuing Office at RFP21-001@patreasury.gov no later than 5:00 PM on Monday, October 11, 2021. 

Each Potential Offeror is limited to no more than four participants. Emails expressing interest should 

identify each anticipated participant by name, email address, and telephone number. 

Additional details regarding the Conference time, format, and connection information will be provided 

in advance of the Conference date. 

Participation in the Conference is entirely voluntary.  No Offeror will be prevented from submitting a 

proposal on the basis that it did not participate in the Conference, and no Offeror’s proposal will be 

scored adversely in any manner on the basis that it did not participate in the Conference. 
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